
 

 
Free Money For Almond with a little help from YOU! 

 It’s not too late! 
Once you have registered, money will continue to go back to Almond 

with each eligible purchase.  
This is an easy way for Almond to raise funds. 

Program details 
Almond supporters (parents, teachers, grandparents, etc.) register their credit, debit, and grocery cards online at 
eScrip.  When registered cards are used at participating merchants, a percentage of sales will 
AUTOMATICALLY be rebated back to Almond.    

That’s it!  No special purchases, no logging in repeatedly, no cost to participate.  This is free, easy, convenient, 
private and secured by VeriSign.  And, it adds up fast.  For example, $400 spent at participating markets 
(Drager’s, Macy’s, etc.) would result in a $6 rebate to Almond.  Multiply that by 20 families in a class, and 
that’s $120 of free money!  We currently have over 220 Almond families registered.  It only takes 5 minutes to 
register! 

Please register today! It only takes 5 minutes! 

1. Find your card numbers. 
2. Sign up at  www.escrip.com.   
3. Select Almond School PTA as your group. 
4. Follow the instruction to add you grocery cards, credit cards/debit cards. 
 

Already registered?  Log in to eScrip to confirm that your credit cards and grocery cards have not 
expired.  Grocery cards need to be renewed every year, so if you have not renewed this year, Almond is not 
getting credit for your purchases. 


